COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 4
16th February, 1931,

Dear 8ir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 30th
ultimo respecting the steamer "EMPRESS" the contents of
which have been noted, and in reply I have to say that
in the circumstances the Cormittee haye deferred action
in the case for the present subject to the Boiler Survey
being completed before the vessel is sagain plaged in
commission.

You will be so good ag to inform the Owners
aecordingly, and at the same time point out to them
that the steamer will become due for a complete Boiler
Survey at the end of April next.

I am, Dear gir,
Yours faithfully,
C.E, Dalton, BE8q.,

ST. JOHN, N.B, pro Secretary, §

& Lloyds Regigter
Wi, - gblgdation




